
CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER
Welcome to the Spring 1 edition of the curriculum newsletter. You will find lots of information about your child’s learning.

Our current learning journey is going to be a local study of Maltby

MALTBYLEARNINGTRUST

Local Study

Our Year Three children this term will be 
learning all about the United Kingdom and its 
cities.  As well as zooming in and focusing on a 
local study of Maltby, particularly looking at its 
land use and population. We will be looking at 
how Maltby’s land use and population have 
changed over time. During this term, the 
children will become experts of knowledge 
about their local area.

Learning Walk
On the 24th January 2024, Year Three will be becoming 
geographers as we carrying out a local walk to carry out 
geographical fieldwork. The children will be able to see their 
local area, whilst looking particularly at the land use of the 
area. 
Traffic Survey
On the 13th February 2024, Year 3 will be carrying out a traffic 
survey, as part of their local study learning journey this term. 
Stay and Investigate 
On the 12th January, Year 3 will be inviting parents to join us in 
our stay and investigate session. Parents can have the 
opportunity to come and work with their child to set up a 
scientific experiment, so the children can observe what 
requirements a plant needs to grow.  

Project Homework

Our homework will be project based this year. Your child will bring home a 
‘Homework Menu’ with information about possible projects. The aim is to 
encourage your child to research and access homework for their own learning 
style. Your child will be expected to hand in one homework project every half 
term. Please see the Homework Menu for more details. 

Weekly Homework

In addition to the project-based homework, your child will receive 
weekly maths homework set on My Maths on a Friday and 
returned on a Wednesday. All maths homework will link to the 
learning for that week.  Each week as your child returns their 
homework, they will receive a stamp on their chart which after 10 
stamps will result in a reward. 



HOMEWORK MENU
Our current learning journey is: The Local Area. This half term we would like you to complete the following 
learning projects at home:
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Create a miniature model of 

the famous Roche Abbey. 

This could be inside a shoe box, 
created on a piece of cardboard 
or even made from modelling clay 
or papier mâché.

Create a fact file about Maltby.

Maltby’s land in the past was used for 
farming and over time Maltby has 
changed. Can you research how the 
land use has changed e.g. how has the 
high street changed over time? 

Create a map of Maltby.

Draw a picture or create a model of 
significant places and monuments in 
Maltby. Can you create a map of 
Maltby? Remember there are places 
such as the cenotaph. 

The choice of task is yours, choose wisely 

and we look forward to seeing your projects. 

If you need any help or advice on your 

project, just ask. It might be a good idea to 

ask your grown up to help you as well. 
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